INVITATION FOR BIDS

The Suffolk Redevelopment and Housing Authority will receive bids for the
TREATMENT OF BEDBUGS FOR 100 apartments and common areas at Chorey
Park Apartments local prevailing time on August 12 2019 at 2:00pm, at SRHA’s
office located at 530 East Pinner Street. Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at
that time.

Bids may be withdrawn only by written or telegraphic request (fax) dispatched by the
bidder in time for delivery in the normal course of business prior to the time fixed for
opening.

There will be a formal on-site Pre-Bid Conference for prospective Bidders to review
the project at August 5, 2019 at 10:00am, at the Chorey Park apartments at 304 W.
Constance Rd. Proposed forms of contract documents, including specifications, are on
file on SRHA web site Suffolk Redevelopment & Housing Authority and at the office,
Suffolk Redevelopment and Housing Authority (SRHA), 530 East Pinner Street, Suffolk,
Virginia. Please contact Facilities Manager Carroll Barden, for information
regarding the project. E-mail cbarden@suffolkrha.org, cell# 335-9677, office 925-
6495.

Contractors are strongly encouraged to attend the pre-bid conference. Questions and
answers and conference minutes will be mailed to plan holders within two (2) working
days.

We expect to award the contract by _September 24, 2019. The work is expected to start
by October 15™, 2019 and be completed within (60) calendar days.

Bidder’s attention is directed to the requirements of Title 54, Chapter 7, of the Code of
Virginia, pertaining to registration.

Attention is called to the provision for equal employment opportunity and payment of not
less than the prevailing salaries and wages as set forth in this Specification.

All addendums to the Contract Documents will be issued only to the Prime Bidders of
Record and receipt thereof shall be acknowledged on the Proposal Form.

Bidders shall have been in the Contracting business for a minimum of five (5) years or
able to satisfy the Architect and/or Authority of their ability and experience on the type of
work involved in this project.

The Suffolk Redevelopment and Housing Authority (SRHA) reserve the right to reject
any and all bids or to waive any informalities in the bidding.



